
From: Draper, Jason
To: Aker, Shawn (NSIN)
Cc: Ruiz, Robert
Subject: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Your Letter Providing Followup to an Event, dated March 31, 2020 – Nucor Steel

Corporation
Date: Wednesday, April 01, 2020 2:12:00 PM

This message acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 31, 2020, following up on an incident
reported to the NRC on September 10, 2018, (EN 53592) in which a C-frame holding a fixed gauge
was struck by a piece of steel, causing the gauge to become disconnected from the C-frame.  The
NRC has reviewed your letter and has no further questions at this time.  The incident will be
examined during a future inspection.
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,”
a copy of this message will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this correspondence.
 
Jason Draper
Health Physicist (Inspector)
NRC/RIII/DNMS/MIB
(630) 829-9839
jason.draper@nrc.gov
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